
Now that we are in the middle of a surge, can we please get some help here? The 
tourist hoards are back and they clearly don't give a damn about wearing masks 
when they visit the Coast. Most of us here in the Fort Bragg-Mendocino area would 
sincerely appreciate living a bit longer, and thus we beg you, the County Supervisors, 
to insist on mask enforcement - even if the Sheriff doesn't seem to think it's their 
duty to do so. There have been near-fights breaking out over folks being demanded 
they put their masks on in ALL public places, and sooner or later there's going to be 
someone getting hurt. 

Please, do your job, and make law enforcement actually do theirs. 

Notty Bumbo 

Fort Bragg, CA 

--  

Notty Bumbo 

 


